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To whom it may concern: 

The Phoenix Chapter of the Links Incorporated invites you to participate in the 2024 Black Family Wellness (hereafter BFWE). BFWE promotes awareness of all aspects of health and wellness including physical, mental, financial, and spiritual health. The event gives you an exciting opportunity to share educational information and to provide valuable health and wellness resources through samples, health screenings, hand-outs, and interactive activities. 

BFWE will be presented in conjunction with The Mental Health and Wellness Fair at South Mountain Community College.  It is scheduled for 
Saturday March 30th
9am – 2pm
South Mountain Community College campus
7050 S 24th St, Phoenix, AZ 85042
BlackFamilyWellnessExpo.com


Exhibitors can include AZ state department programs, non-profit organizations, community organizations and local businesses from the Phoenix Metro area who offer education or service related to health and wellness especially for African Americans. 

Each exhibitor will have one six-foot table and two chair. The fee for participation is $150 however, for non-profit organizations and those providing a free community service the fee can be waived. Exhibitors are encouraged to bring displays, brochures and give aways related to their organization and/or programs.  Attendees will be provided with a BFWE branded reusable bag they can use to collect information and items throughout the day. 

In order to best accommodate your organization and your needs beyond the table and chairs listed above i.e access to an electrical outlet, water supply, buy completing the form at BlackFamilyWellnessExpo.com. Vendors with relevant information and services will be accepted on a first come first serve basis as space is available. We will review your submission and respond by email
. 
The Phoenix Chapter of the Links Incorporated looks forward to this exciting opportunity to help you improve the health of individuals and groups in our larger community.  We believe that your participation will be a significant contribution to the success of this event. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at phxlinksbfwe@gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

BFWE Planning Team
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